
 

Luther Manor Continuing Precautions Related to COVID-19 
May 27, 2020 4:58 pm     
Good evening from Luther Manor.  Resident and staff safety remains our top priority 
and we will continue with our protocols, precautions and daily screening of staff and all 
Health Care Center and Assisted Living Residents.   
 
We hope you all had a great Memorial Day weekend!  Thank you for your support and 
commitment to our residents and staff during this extremely challenging time.  
 
Shout Outs of Thanks! 
 

● Thank you to the baker that wished to be anonymous, yet dropped this 
American Flag decorated cake. 
 

 
 
Campus Happenings 

● All but one of the COVID-19 tests conducted on staff in the Health 
Care Center unit were negative. The one staff member having a 
positive result was re-tested over the weekend and that test came 
back negative.  Separate from the Health Care Center cohort, today, 
we were notified that a staff member who does not have direct 
resident contact tested positive however this individual was not on 
campus during the period of concern.  As always, we are working 
with the Department of Health to ensure notification occurs, 
monitoring of staff and residents continues and we are vigilant in our 
use of PPE.  

 



 

● With our usual Memorial Day events on hold, we did all we could to 
Honor our hero, our Veterans! Patriotic sing-alongs, resident veteran 
themed poetry, history fun and Armed Forces related content on our 
In-House TV Channel 956. Thank you Luther Manor Veterans! 

 
● Terrace resident Millie Seefeld was the recipient of the Lance P. Sijan 

Award on Tuesday.  This honor is bestowed during Milwaukee Armed 
Forces Week and the recipients are those who have served with valor 
in past wars and are selected by the Armed Services Committee. 
Millie, the first woman to receive this award, is being recognized for 
her service in WWII, where she served as a nurse in London through 
harrowing circumstances, including caring for those wounded in the 
Battle of the Bulge. 
 
Normally, this award is given at a luncheon, so with this year’s 
luncheon having been postponed until further notice, Committee 
Chair Tom Buck (who is also Luther Manor Foundation's Board 
Chair), Committee President Tom Plattenburg and Luther Manor 
CEO, Stephanie Chedid honored Millie in person. 
 
Here are a couple of great shots from the private ceremony honoring 
Millie.  We just love Millie’s Mask and the picture she is holding of 
herself from back in the day! 
 

         



 

 

Interested in hearing more from us? 

● Subscribe to receive email updates at COVIDUpdates@LutherManor.org  
● Visit our website at www.luthermanor.org 
● Follow us on Facebook at LutherManorWI 
● Call for daily messages on our COVID-19 Hotline, 414-831-9389 

 


